Steve Harding

From: Chuck Redman < credbow73@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, July 31, 2017 10:51 AM

To: Kurt Shoener; Steve Harding; ILYA FLEISHMAN

Subject: Fw: Beach Tailgating

Should have included all three of you.

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone

Beain forwarded message

On Monday, July 31, 2017, 10:49 AM, Chuck Redman <eredbow73@yahoo.com> wrote:

I do observe a fair amount of non commercial launching from that ramp on evenings and weekends, typically when there is no ranger presence. I don't know if it only fisherman doing so, but is certainly does take place.

If you review the current Town parking regulations, there are specific rules dealing with activity on Crescent Beach. If the Town has no responsibility for enforcing activity on the beach, I'm not sure why regulations governing such activity ever got promulgated.

One solution I have suggested might solve many problems relating to the pressure on Kettle Cove is to think more creatively about using the Crescent Beach parking area and that portion of the beach to launch personal watercraft. The state has arranged with Portland Paddles to manage a rental operation there; so the possibility exists for others to do so. There is a lot more parking and beach available there than where things jam up regularly at the Kettle Cove end.

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone

On Monday, July 31, 2017, 9:18 AM, ILYA FLEISHMAN < iif [@msn.com> wrote:

I don't think this is a Town enforcement issue... I have never seen a CE police vehicle on the beach. I don't know if these people have permits or if they just pulled down there to party. Perhaps the town's permits should be given to the trailer rather than the vehicle. It should be pretty easy to enforce - if the car on the beach does not have a trailer, it should not be there.

It is also obvious that the commercial watermen's use the ramp for their personal vessels these past weekends. They have been granted exclusive commercial use - it is not their personal ramp. They should launch their personal craft from the beach as everyone else has to do. There are several people with commercial licenses who never fish but only have the license to launch their personal crafts from the ramp.

Since the ramp is given exclusively for commercial use, then all other launching must be coordinated, managed, signed and enforced in a way that is 1) fair, 2) reasonable to accomplish the task, 3) is not a problem to everyone else, 4) respects the resource.

I will forward this to Steve Harding so that the Town and State can better coordinate.

Ilya

From: Chuck Redman < credbow73@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, July 31, 2017 6:35 AM To: ILYA FLEISHMAN; Shoener, Kurt

Subject: Re: Beach Tailgating

I think the Harbor Committee is a good forum. Kurt, I wish you could attend regularly as policy recommendations get formulated.

There is definitely a lack of clarifty between the Town and State operationally it seems.

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone

On Sunday, July 30, 2017, 8:28 PM, ILYA FLEISHMAN <iif1@msn.com> wrote:

I thought that the park handled enforcement of the beach launch area...

There may need to be some coordination between the town and the park about this... Harbor Committee could handle this and other issues with the beach launching area.

Kurt - please advise.	
Thanks	5,
Ilya	
Sent: S To: ILY	Chuck Redman <credbow73@yahoo.com> Sunday, July 30, 2017 5:35 PM A FLEISHMAN; Shoener, Kurt t: Re: Beach Tailgating</credbow73@yahoo.com>
Agree. the iss	Pointed this out to staff, but was told the Town deals with ue.
Sent fr	om Yahoo Mail for iPhone
	nday, July 30, 2017, 5:18 PM, ILYA FLEISHMAN msn.com> wrote:
	Kurt,
	What a day!!
	Hate to give you another 'enforcement' issue, but
	There were a few cars and trucks using the drive- on beach area as a means of having a tailgate party and/or private parking for Crescent Beach. I thought the beach area was for trailer launching only.

Ilya

Steve Harding

From: Chuck Redman < credbow73@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, July 31, 2017 10:51 AM

To: Kurt Shoener; Steve Harding; ILYA FLEISHMAN

Subject: Fw: Beach Tailgating

Should have included all three of you.

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone

Usein forwarded measure

On Monday, July 31, 2017, 10:49 AM, Chuck Redman <credbow 73@yahoo.com> wrote:

I do observe a fair amount of non commercial launching from that ramp on evenings and weekends, typically when there is no ranger presence. I don't know if it only fisherman doing so, but is certainly does take place.

If you review the current Town parking regulations, there are specific rules dealing with activity on Crescent Beach. If the Town has no responsibility for enforcing activity on the beach, I'm not sure why regulations governing such activity ever got promulgated.

One solution I have suggested might solve many problems relating to the pressure on Kettle Cove is to think more creatively about using the Crescent Beach parking area and that portion of the beach to launch personal watercraft. The state has arranged with Portland Paddles to manage a rental operation there; so the possibility exists for others to do so. There is a lot more parking and beach available there than where things jam up regularly at the Kettle Cove end.

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone

On Monday, July 31, 2017, 9:18 AM, ILYA FLEISHMAN <iif1@msn.com> wrote:

I don't think this is a Town enforcement issue... I have never seen a CE police vehicle on the beach. I don't know if these people have permits or if they just pulled down there to party. Perhaps the town's permits should be given to the trailer rather than the vehicle. It should be pretty easy to enforce - if the car on the beach does not have a trailer, it should not be there.

It is also obvious that the commercial watermen's use the ramp for their personal vessels these past weekends. They have been granted exclusive commercial use - it is not their personal ramp. They should launch their personal craft from the beach as everyone else has to do. There are several people with commercial licenses who never fish but only have the license to launch their personal crafts from the ramp.

Since the ramp is given exclusively for commercial use, then all other launching must be coordinated, managed, signed and enforced in a way that is 1) fair, 2) reasonable to accomplish the task, 3) is not a problem to everyone else, 4) respects the resource.

I will forward this to Steve Harding so that the Town and State can better coordinate.

Ilya

From: Chuck Redman <credbow73@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, July 31, 2017 6:35 AM **To:** ILYA FLEISHMAN; Shoener, Kurt

Subject: Re: Beach Tailgating

I think the Harbor Committee is a good forum. Kurt, I wish you could attend regularly as policy recommendations get formulated.

There is definitely a lack of clarirty between the Town and State operationally it seems.

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone

On Sunday, July 30, 2017, 8:28 PM, ILYA FLEISHMAN < iif1@msn.com> wrote:

I thought that the park handled enforcement of the beach launch area...

There may need to be some coordination between the town and the park about this... Harbor Committee could handle this and other issues with the beach launching area.

Kurt - please advise.
Thanks,
llya
From: Chuck Redman <credbow73@yahoo.com> Sent: Sunday, July 30, 2017 5:35 PM To: ILYA FLEISHMAN; Shoener, Kurt Subject: Re: Beach Tailgating</credbow73@yahoo.com>
Agree. Pointed this out to staff, but was told the Town deals with the issue.
Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone
On Sunday, July 30, 2017, 5:18 PM, ILYA FLEISHMAN <iif1@msn.com> wrote:</iif1@msn.com>
Kurt,
What a day!!
Hate to give you another 'enforcement' issue, but
There were a few cars and trucks using the drive- on beach area as a means of having a tailgate party and/or private parking for Crescent Beach. I thought the beach area was for trailer launching only.

Ilya